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17 May 2013 Reg. No. W0254-01

re : Notice in accordance with Article 16(1) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations

Dear Mr Wall,

I am to refer to the above referenced application for a waste licence relating to a facility at Cemex
(ROI) Limited, Walshestown, Blackhall, Tipperkevin and Bawnoge, Naas, Co. Kildare.

The stage has now been reached where the Agency is giving detailed consideration to the application
and to complete this task the following information, particulars and evidence are required in
accordance with Article 16(1) of the Regulations.

Please provide complete answers to each question.

ARTICLE 16(1) - FURTHER INFORMATION, PARTICULARS AND EVIDENCE

1. Provide a copy of the Planning Inspector’s Report associated with Planning Permission
reference No. 08/2159.

2. Provide details on the management of soiled water arising from wheel/vehicle washing and
other dirty water as may be generated within the facility. In particular, describe how such
dirty water will be treated and disposed of.

Please supply the information in the form of a one original plus one copy within two weeks of the date
of this notice. In addition submit sixteen copies of the requested information to the Agency in
electronic searchable PDF format on CD-ROM. As an alternative to CD-ROMs, you may provide a
total of eighteen (18) copies of the documents.

Please note that the application’s register number is W0254-01. Please direct all correspondence in
relation to this matter to Administration, Environmental Licensing Programme, Office of Climate
Change, Licensing & Resource Use, Environmental Protection Agency, Headquarters, PO Box 3000,
Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford quoting the register number.

Yours sincerely,

Fva Babiarczyk
Inspector
Office of Climate Change, Licensing & Resource Use




